
 

 

 

 

Update: Free State Department of Community Safety, 

Roads, and Transport Task Team meeting – 12 April 2024 
 

Departmental employee structure  

The employer is currently making changes to the organisational structure and is actively engaging with 

the PSA regarding these changes. Whilst the structure document will not be sent via email, it will be 

discussed with members at various road and traffic offices. Members with any inputs or questions about 

the new structure, can reach out to Mpho at the PSA Provincial Office. Your feedback is valuable in this 

process. 

 

Unprocedural transfers  

The PSA understands that some members may have concerns regarding unprocedural transfers. The 

employer is open to addressing these issues and is willing to meet with the PSA to find solutions. 

Members who have been affected by these transfers or have any related concerns should contact the 

PSA for assistance. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Mpho Tlhatlogi at mpho.tlhatlogi@psa.co.za. 

 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. Your participation and feedback are appreciated as we 

work towards a better workplace for all. 
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